From: Timothy Salkeld Imailto:tsalkeld@. nvcaonca]
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 8:47 AM
To: Stephen Nayior

Cc: Charles Burgess (C.Burgess@Isrca.on.ca)
Subject: File D14-1609, 570, 574 & 576 Essa Road ZBA

Good morning Stephen.

The Nottawasaga Valley Conservation Authority (NVCA) has reviewed this proposed zoning by-
law amendment and based upon our mandate and policies under the Conservation Authorities
Act, we have no objection to its approval.

Our mapping (attached) suggests a significant part of the property is also within the Lake
Simcoe Region Conservation Authority who we understand has also received a copy of the notice

Trusting this is of assistance. Regards;

Tim Salkeid | Resource Planner

Nottawasaga Valley Conservation Authority
8195 8" Line, Utopia, ON LOM 1T0

T 705-424-1479, ext. 233 | F 705-424-2115
tsalkeld@nvca.on.ca|nvca.on.ca

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and
privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
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